
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Stories for the week 
Even though we are changing classes, we are still 
connected by the invisible string. Read this lovely 
story and talk about what it means.  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_cO2LBBBtAI 
 

 
 
This is another lovely story  
about how talking can help  
to get rid of worries.  
Read this story and think  
about if you have any  
worries. Can talking about  
them help you? 
 
 
 
 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VCyiiHI2SJU  

Hi everyone,  
 
We can’t believe we are approaching the final week 
of the summer term! It has been a very strange time 
for everyone and we feel you have all coped 
brilliantly. We just want to say how proud we are of 
you all and the amazing work you have produced 
over the past few months. Thank you so much 
parents for all of the wonderful support you have 
given the children and the updates you have shared 
with us on Tapestry.  
 
With this in mind, we have prepared a transition 
week with activities that can hopefully be used over 
the summer in preparation for returning to school. 
We also want children to have lots of fun in their last 
week and we can’t wait to see your updates of them 
playing and any exciting days out you may have. 
 
Have a lovely final week and fingers crossed that the 
sun shines for you.  
 
Lots of love,  
Early Tears Team  

Writing 
Draw a picture or make a list with a 
grown-up, of all the things you are 
excited about for your new class. 
If you have drawn a picture, try writing a label 
or ask your grown-up to label it for you. 
Try using your phonics knowledge to write 
your sounds and words.  
 

Activities  
Draw a picture for your new teacher. What 
kind of picture do you think she would like?  
Try labelling it and writing a lovely message 
for her.   
 
Do some exercise   
Exercise is a great way to relax. Peace Out is 
guided relaxation design for children from 
Cosmic Kids Yoga. This is the link to the first 
session but there is a whole series on 
Youtube. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZBnPlqQF
PKs  
 
Make an ‘All about me’ Booklet  
Draw a picture of yourself and add some 
interesting facts about yourself that you can 
show to your next teacher.  
 
Reflect on your year  
Think about everything you have learned and 
achieved this year that you couldn’t do before. 
Did you learn how to write your name? Count 
to 20? Put on your coat by yourself? 
Make a video of yourself talking about all the 
new things you have learned and are proud of. 
You can keep this as a special memory for the 
future.  
 

Please upload your photos onto tapestry, we 
would love to see them. Please continue to 
keep in touch, either through tapestry or 

email we are here to help. 
Nursery -  
ileanasavage@lhaines.herts.sch.uk 
 
Reception - 
verityannison@lhaines.herts.sch.uk 
celestegibbons@lhaines.herts.sch.uk 

13th July 2020 – Weekly Learning Reception. 
 
Theme of the week - Transition 



 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 


